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WARNING – HIGH VOLTAGES 

Power Supply Unit (PSU) work should only 

be carried out by qualified personnel. 

We recommend that you use an approved Allen & Heath 

service centre for all power supply work. 

Please contact your local Allen & Heath distributor for more details. 

http://www.allen-heath.com/  












